NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE

Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street

Whitinsville, MA 01588 16 APR -4 AMI0: 30

March 10, 2016
Town Hall
Time: 6:00 pm
Open Meeting

PRESENT: Chairman Michael Beaudoin, Vice Chairman Paul Bedigian, Ronald White,
Kevin Soden, Ted Kozak (Town Manager), Jim Shuris (Director of Public Works), Anthony
DiLuzio (Cardinal Construction), Steve Habeeb (Habeeb Associates), Elizabeth Lewis
(Habeeb Associates), Tamara Macuch (Habeeb Associates), Karen Halloran and Elizabeth
Habersici

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m.

DPW Facility
Discussed DPW facility project with Habeeb Associates. They will review all documents on the project including

previous testing and permits obtained at the DPW site. They offered to meet with local boards to help support this
project. Habeeb Associates will provide a design services proposal for this project by Thursday, March 17%.

RFQ for the pre-engineered building is out to bidders. One bidder came to the site walk thru last week. Bids are
due Friday, March 18"

Approval of Minutes
None.

Approval of Invoices
A motion was made by Mr. Bedigian and seconded by Mr. Soden to approve the invoice from Cardinal

Construction for $1,900.00. The motion carried unanimously.

Adjournment
Motion was made by Mr. Bedigian and seconded by Mr. Soden to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm. The

motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Bedigian, BPCC Vice Chairman



